
ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI 

 

           DATE : 23/10/2021 

 

Dear Parents & Students of Class VI to XII 

The Offline Classes for the students of Class VI to XII will not be conducted 

from 25/10/2021 (Monday) to 28/10/2021 (Thursday) due to District Level 

Tournaments.  

Students are requested to visit the school website during these holidays for 

study materials. 

 

 

Principal 


